
Foreigner’s eID card to address e-invoicing-related
matters 2/5/25
As is already known, companies that carry out transactions with public authorities (B2G) are now obliged
to issue a structured electronic invoice. From 1 January 2026, this requirement will also be mandatory for
business-to-business (B2B) transactions. To ensure mandatory electronic invoicing locally, a solution for
decentralised electronic invoicing via three electronic transmission channels is envisaged:

The free national delivery solution E-address;1.
PEPPOL service providers or operators (paid service);2.
Individual kind by agreement between the issuer and the recipient of the invoice regarding the3.
transmission channel (email, direct software integration interfaces)

Izlasiet visu īsziņu ne tikai virsrakstu, kļūstot par abonētāju
Kā abonētājs Jūs varat piekļut ne tikai pilnām īsziņām, bet arī uzdot jautājumus PwC ekspertiem.
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